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We want to
hear your
views and

experiences 

Be part of an
amazing

project about
neurodiversity

Is your child neurodivergent?
Do they have SEND? 

Then please come along to our

This group is being hosted by Dudley
Parent Carer Forum as part of the PINS

project (Partnerships for Inclusion of
Neurodiversity in Schools). We are
independent parent carers of SEND
children in Dudley. We want to hear
your views on all things SEND and

Neurodiversity in your child’s school.
Your individual contributions will be

kept confidential but the key themes will
help guide the PINS project and

Maidensbridge  to support neurodiverse
children. 


